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Dear Parents:

From time to time, Pumpkin Patch Out of School Care would like the opportunity to watch videos with the children to supplement our programming. The movies that will be viewed are usually for educational purposes or during seasonal celebrations, such as Halloween or Christmas. Occasionally, movies may be rated PG. In order for your child to be able to watch a PG rated movie, a permission slip must be signed by the parent. 

Please complete the form and return it to the center with your child. 
This form will be kept on file.


[bookmark: _GoBack]I give permission to ______________________________to watch 
the PG movies at the center.

I do not grant permission to  _______________________to watch 
the PG movies at the center.

Parent Signature____________________________________
Parent Signature____________________________________
Date: ______________________________
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